
 

                         

 
 
Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Web: www.perryhall.co.uk 
 

Head of School 
 Mr L Fellows 

 

Executive Headteacher 
Miss R Kohli 

 

Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs A Cheema OBE 

 

 
Perry Hall Primary School 
Colman Avenue 
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
WV11 3RT 
 
Tel: 01902 921159 
Fax: 01902 558543 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
5th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Anti Bullying Week/Odd Socks Day 2024 
 
On Tuesday 12th November, we are inviting the children to take part in  
Odd Socks Day.  The day sends an important message that people  
should be allowed to be themselves, free from bullying and helps us  
mark Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way. 
 
Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It is an opportunity to encourage people to express 
themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique.   All you have to do to 
take part is wear odd socks, it couldn’t be simpler! The rest of your child’s school uniform should 
be worn as normal. 
 
Anti-Bullying Week happens in schools across England each  
November. This year's Anti-Bullying Week has the theme  
‘Choose Respect’ and is happening from  
Monday 11th November – Friday 15th November 2023.   
 
 
The theme ‘Choose Respect’ focuses on how we actively show respect to those around us.  This 
includes listening when others speak, valuing their opinions, and responding with kindness. In our 
communities, respect builds trust and unity. It turns strangers into neighbours and neighbours 
into friends. Respect isn’t just about big actions. It’s in the small, everyday choices we make. It’s 
in standing up against bullying behaviour, appreciating diverse cultures, and helping those in 
need.  
 
 
Thank you for supporting our Odd Socks Day on Tuesday 12th November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr L Fellows 
 
Headteacher  
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